[image: image1.png]SN i i

The Bishop of Chichester
The Rt Revd Dr Martin Warner





To Churchwardens in a Vacancy

Dear Churchwardens

I am delighted that you have a newly appointed priest coming to your parish.

I imagine that you will now be turning your minds to the licensing service and to welcoming your new priest.  The structure of the service is the same for every licensing service (as it is the bishop’s service) and the only aspects which change are the readings and the hymns.  The readings are set for the day from the lectionary but it would be good if you and your new priest could choose suitable hymns in the slots available in the service.

Once you have chosen the hymns please send them to the bishop’s liturgical chaplain (who will have sent out this attachment to an email).  He or she will insert them into the template order of service and send the final draft of the order of service to the bishop’s office.  The liturgical chaplain will also let you know when you can print off the orders of service.  

The liturgical chaplain will then arrange a rehearsal before the licensing, will guide you through the preparations for the service and will assist the bishop on the evening of the licensing.

I hope everything goes smoothly as you look forward to celebrating the arrival of your new priest and their ministry among you.

With my thanks for our partnership in the gospel

+Martin
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